

Dear Sir/Madam

FLOW STUDY AND POST VOID BLADDER SCAN

It is important that your bladder is <u>FULL</u> for this test. Therefore please empty your bladder 1 hour and 15 minutes before your appointment time, and then <u>drink 1½ pints</u> of any fluid:

PLEASE DO NOT EMPTY YOUR BLADDER AGAIN UNTIL YOU COME TO THE CLINIC AND ARE CALLED FOR YOUR FLOW STUDY.

If you need to empty your bladder before you are called please speak to the receptionist, who will call the nurse.

Yours sincerely

Sister Davina Taylor

Urology Nurse Practitioner